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Mr. President, 

¶ I would like to express my sincere 



through the Peacebuilding Fund, mobilizing over USD $400 million from PBC members in 

support of the country’s peacebuilding priorities in 2020. This was followed by Burkina 

Faso being the first country to benefit from the World Bank’s Prevention and Resilience 

Allocation (PRA) under its Fragility, Conflict and Violence (FCV) Envelope. On behalf of 

the Commission, I would like to encourage the UN and the World Bank to build this 

approach with other G5 Sahel states, with a focus on joint analysis of conflict and response.  




